
 

TOWN OF PONCE INLET 
4300 S. Atlantic Avenue, Ponce Inlet, FL 32127 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

 

The 
July 7, 2025 

Cultural Services 
Advisory Board 

meeting has been CANCELLED. 
 

Staff continues to work on existing projects 
and researching associated aspects. 

 
 

The next scheduled meeting date is: 
Monday, August 4, 2025 @ 5:30 p.m.  

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Cultural Services Department at (386) 322-6703. 

 
 

 

Please visit the Town’s website at: www.ponce-inlet.org for more information. 

http://www.ponce-inlet.org/
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